
From:  Lily Quan <lily.quan@lacity.org>

Sent time:  09/22/2020 05:31:55 PM

To:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Subject:  Re: Hollywood center project PRA
 

Mindy, 

What is the best way to forward these emails to you?   Please advise.  Thanks

On Tue, Sep 22, 2020 at 5:02 PM Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org> wrote:
Thank you, Lily. Much appreciated.

On Tue, Sep 22, 2020 at 4:51 PM Lily Quan <lily.quan@lacity.org> wrote:
Kevin is reviewing items in his email, I will be forward these to you shortly.

-- 

Mindy Nguyen
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